
1

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 

no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 

completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in 

reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

(Stock Code: 0187)

RESUMPTION OF TRADING IN H SHARES

At the request of Beiren Printing Machinery Holdings Limited (the “Company”), trading in the H shares 

of the Company on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”) was suspended 

with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 21 August 2012 pending the release of a price sensitive announcement (the 

“Announcement”). As the Announcement has been released on 21 August 2012, the Company has made 

an application to the Stock Exchange for the resumption of trading in the H shares of the Company with 

effect from 9:00 a.m. on 22 August 2012.
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